
July 28, 2021

Stewardship Kaleidoscope 2021
There are Multiple Ways to Participate this Year
This year’s conference offers two great ways to participate in growing your
stewardship practice. All participants will be able to join four plenary
sessions and two worship times.

Join us in person for more than two dozen workshops choices and
opportunities for connecting with colleagues from across the
country.
Logon virtually and participate in four workshops in addition to
plenary and worship.

If you plan to attend in-person we are offering group pricing that will allow
more people from your congregation to attend together, to learn together,
and to take home tools for expanding generosity.

Register Here for either in-person or virtual options. Find out more about
the conference at StewardshipKaleidoscope.org.

Early Bird pricing ends August 1st – register soon to get this discount!

Rev. Alice Green Memorial Video
The video for the service for the
Reverend Alice S. Green is now posted
on the Trinity website
at www.trinityalaska.org

You may also view it by clicking on the following link: 
https://vimeo.com/578312041

Earth Care Conference 2021
Earth Care Buffet: Come the the Table, our 2021 Presbyterians
for Earth Care Conference, begins THIS SUNDAY. 

The conference was recently featured in the Presbyterian News
Service and the new hymn for the conference is posted on the
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website for Presbyterian Outlook Magazine. Many well-respected
leaders will be participating, including PCUSA General Assembly
Stated Clerk, the Rev. Dr. J. Herbert Nelson, II, who will lead us
all on worship on August 8th.

PLEASE NOTE: Registration for the conference has been streamlined and
updated, and is now available on our website presbyearthcare.org.

Check out the details about the inspiring preachers and diverse
music (contemporary hymns, folk and jazz), Bible study leaders
and a dozen workshop descriptions and wonderful leaders along
with registration: https://presbyearthcare.org

Our Next Presbytery Meeting
Mark Your Calendars! The fall Presbytery Meeting has been scheduled for
October 7-9, ** IN-PERSON **, at the First Presbyterian Church in Wasilla.
Look for more information about the meeting in the near future.

Prayer Requests

Please continue to pray for our communities as
we recover from the Covid-19 pandemic.
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Mark Your Calendars

October 7-9, 2021 The Next Stated Meeting of the Presbytery
Location: First Presbyterian Church in Wasilla

Presbytery of Yukon
616 W. 10th Avenue
Anchorage, AK 99501
​907-276-0914

 ​
www.pbyukon.org

http://www.facebook.com/PresbyteryofYukon
http://www.pbyukon.org

